Eileen and Frank Musso
2767 Little Troy Rd
Argyle, N.Y. 12809

518-692-9855
203-762-9214

July 20, 2011
To Whom It May Concern,

We are pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Tom Albrecht and Hilltop Construction.
Tom and his company took down our old house on Lake Cossayuna in September 2010 and put up a new
house which was completed May 2011. It was not a simple project because the house was builtinto a
hill. As novice home builders, it was a happy and satisfactory experience. We found Tom to be an
outstanding builder. We were impressed with his professionalism and his attention to detail. Tom was
responsive to all our questions and concerns and resolved any issues in a timely manner. The quality
was evident in the end product.

We would definitely use Hilltop Construction for any further projects we may undertake. We love our
new house, and it has been a pleasure working with the great people at Hilltop Construction.

Sincerely,

Eileen and Frank Musso




